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STANDARD INSURANCE COMPANY

home nffnv Portland, Oregon 97207
P.O.Box 711
November 26, 1980 (503) 248-2700

Mr. Robert G. Simpson
Metropolitan Citizens League
1912 S.W. 6th Avenue, Room 252
Portland, OR 97201

Dear Bob:

I enjoyed very much the organization meeting of the Metropolitan
Citizens League last Thursday. The task you face is tremendous but

I was impressed by the enthusiasm of those in attendance -- and their
number !

I would like to enroll as a member, officially representing Standard
Insurance Company. Attached is the membership application and §$25
check.

I have not checked any of the committee interests because I am uncertain
of my time availability. At the end of the year I will become Corporate
Secretary of Standard which includes government affairs as one of its
responsibilities. As a result, I will be spending a great deal of

time in Salem during the upcoming legislative session.

I can't sign up for anything that might involve a substantial time
commitment but will be certainly interested in helping in any way I
can.

Best regards.

Cordially,

J

C. (& &
Rudy B. Miner
Assistant Secretary

/icg

attachments

DEDICATED TO EXCELLENCE FOR POLICYOWNERS



.
R.A\Wright
5 . 1308 SW. Bertha Bivd
eng inNneerin g Portland, Oregon 97219

503/246-4293
consulting engineers

December 19, 1980

Metropolitan Citizens League
Room 252, Ondine

1912 S. W. Sixth Avenue
Portland, Oregon 97201

Gentlemen:

The enclosed check number 3135 is a duplicate of a check that
we originally mailed to you on November 14, 1980, for membership
payment for Charles C. Kemper. We recently discovered that all of
our outgoing mail for that day was lost by the Postal Service.

We have placed a stop payment order for the check issued to
you on November 14, 1980. If the November 14 check is someday
found by the Postal Service and routed to you, please advise us
and then destroy the check. Thank you.

Sincerely, .
/{5%£{4*f£ C?i\ /é/ﬁﬁéy%i/i-
Robert A. Wright =

RAW: ska
Enclosure



BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Oliver Larsen

A. McKay Rich
Marlene Bayless
Carl Halvorson
Rusty Goldy
Robert G. Simpson
Keith Burns
William Moshofsky
Ronald Cease
Wanda Mays
Jerry Tippins

Jan Egger

Philip Bogue

April 16, 1981

Camissioner Mike Lindberg - Attn.:
Office of Public Works

City of Portland, Oregon

1220 S.W. Fifth Ave.

Portland, OR 97204

Bobby Simons, Staff Sec'y

Dear Ms. Simons:

Your April 2, 1981 request to Dr. Cease of the Metropolitan
Citizens League for a listing of our Board of Directors was
received by me = I am attaching the list you requested.

Unfortunately, the League currently has only 4 hours total
weekly staff time for its business and we are unable, within
this limitation to provide you with the telephone numbers which
would have to be hand-pulled from a different source. You are
welcome, however, to come to the office and get these from cards.

We hope to be printing a member directory sometime this summer.
Camissioner Lindberg would be receiving this as a member.

Jan Egger
MEMBERSHIP CHATRMAN
METROPOLITAN CITIZENS LEAGUE

1912 S.W. SIXTH AVENUE, ROOM 252 / PORTLAND, OREGON 97201 / (503) 229-3097
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COMMISSIONER

DAVID JUDD

PORTLAND, OREGON 97204

<

1220 S W FIFTH AVE

(503) 248-4145

.

4/2/81

Dear Dr. Cease -

We are updating our card
file and would appreciate
your assistance in getting
the addresses and telephone
numbers of the people on
the attached list.

Thank you.

Bobby Simons
Staff Secretary



BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Oliver Larson

A. McKay Rich
Marlene Bayless
Carl Halvorson
Rusty Goldy
Robert G. Simpson
Keith Burns
William Moshofsky
Ronald Cease
Wanda Mays
Jerry Tippens

Jan Egger

Philip Bogue
Charles Kemper
Pat Giardina

Claris Poppert
Robert E. Stacey, Jr.
Melvin Peters

Roy Schnaible, Jr.
Dennis Ryerson
Ned Look

June 12, 1981

Mr. Stanley Harvey
5818 N.E. 17th
Portland, Oregon 97211
Dear Mr. Harvey:

Thank you for calling our office for information about
the Metropolitan Citizens League. We are in the process
of developing a brochure for public information, but I
believe the enclosed letter sent to a number of prospects
earlier in the year will give a good overview of our
goals and purpose.

We very much want to involve citizens in the metropolitan
area. I am also enclosing a memo/newsletter just sent to
our members about the upcoming meeting on transportation.

We would very much like to have you join us, if you possibly

can!

Again, thanks for your interest, and I hope to meet you
soon.

Very truly yours,

Sue Juba
Staff Assistant

1912 S.W. SIXTH AVENUE, ROOM 252 / PORTLAND, OREGON 97201 / (503) 229-3097



BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Oliver Larsen

A. McKay Rich
Marlene Bayless
Carl Halvorson
Rusty Goldy
Robert G. Simpson
Keith Burns
William Moshofsky
Ronald Cease
Wanda Mays
Jerry Tippins

Jan Egger

Philip Bogue
Charles Kemper
Pat Giardina
Claris Poppert

Robert E. Stacey, Jr.

Melvin Peters
Roy Schnaible, Jr.
Déennin Ryerson
Ned Look

December 18, 1981

Dear

In line with the general consensus expressed at

the "brainstormimg for new members" session you
attended a while back, the Metropolitan Citizens
League is aiming its membership efforts at targeted
groups...quality before quantity. Would you, there-
fore, take on as a personal project the enlisting of
new members from the primary area of:

Enclosed are materials to help you, including, at
long last, a flyer about the MCL. From January
through May, dues are half-price - $12.50. The new
dues year begins in June.

There are exciting general membership meetings planned
for January and March: (1) the economic impact on
both sides of the new bridge (I 205) across the Colum-
bia when it is opened, and (2) the impact of the North-
west regional energy bill and the effect of Washington
Public Power's problems on the metropolitan area.

MCL is small enough for an individual member to influ-
ence it in its task of being an effective forum for
regional issues.

The only rewards I can offer you for helping on this
effort to get nmew quality members are my personal
thanks and your own satisfaction from helping to build
an effective force for good government.

I'1l call you the week of the 17th of January to re-
view how you are coming along. Unless otherwise re-
quested, I will avoid holding meetings of the group.
Any suggestions are welcome - call me if I can be of
any help. Many thanks!

Sincerely,

Robert L. Weil, Chr.
Membership

4032 SW 45th
Portland, OR 97221
297-6196

1912 S.W. SIXTH AVENUE, ROOM 252 / PORTLAND, OREGON 97201 / (503) 229-3097



Membership
Letter and materials sent to following persons
on December 18, 1981

Muriel Goldman - 636-2283
Dunthorpe area; also children and family service area

Lynn Dingler - O 655-8521
Clackamas gov't staff and officials

Ernie Bonner - 0 224-8437
METRO staff and officials

Ken McFarling - 235-7032
Transportation area

Tom Questad - 246-0492
Utilities executives

Phil Adamsak - 0 221-8391
Newspaper staff and executives

Elaine Cogan - 0 225-0192
Public relations and planning area

Betty Schedeen - 665-4730
Gresham area, MT. Hood Community College

DeLynn Kies - 0 227-1319
Recyclers, haulers, environmental area

Isaac Regenstreif - O 241-8383
Governmt relations area - officials, staff




December 18, 1981

Ms, Dwynn Ann Adams
14285 SW Stallion Dr.
Beaverton, OR 97005

Dear Ms. Adams:

It has come to my attention that you bhaydbe inter-
ested in the M tropolitan Citizens League and its
activities.,

I am enclosing a flyer with a membership application
and a return envelope for your convenience. Our
half-year dues now apply from January through May,
which means your payment would be only $12.50.

The January membership meeting wkll be on the economic
impact on both sides of the new bridge (I 205) across
the Columbia when it is opened. In March we will hear
mbbut the impact of the Northwest regional energy bill
and the effect of Washington Public Power's problems
on the metropolitan area.

We hope to have you join us in our efforts to provide
an effective forum for regional issues.

Very truly yours,

Sue Juba
Staff Assistant

Encl.



December 18, 1981

Ms. Carol Wood
2637 N.E. 12th
Portland, OR 97212

Dear Ms. Wood:

It has come to my attention that you may be inter-
ested in the Metropolitan Citizens League and its
activities.

E am enclosing a2 flyer with a membership application
and a return envelope for your convenience. Our
half-year dues now apply from Jenuary through May,
which means your payment would be only $12.50.

The January membership meeting will be on the economic
impact on both sides of the new bridge (I 205) across
the Columbia when it is opened. In March we will hear
about the impact of the Northwest regional energy bill
and the effect of Washington Public Power's problems
on the metropolitan area.

We hope to have you join us in our efforts to provide
an effective forum for regional issues.

Very truly yours,

Sue Juba
Staff Assistant

Encl.



